Gwladys Street Community Primary & Nursery School

Walton Lane Liverpool L4 5RW

Headteacher: Miss N Booth B.A. Hons, PGCE, NPQH

Tel: 0151 525 0843 Fax: 0151 530 1453

www.gwladysstreet.org

NSPCC Number Day – Friday 4th February



Dear parent/carer,

As part of our commitment to make maths exciting and high profile in our school, we are taking part in a friendly competition involving schools in the UK for NSPCC Number Day on Friday the 4th of February. It's all done online via play.ttrockstars.com. in a safe and secure way. No pupils are able to communicate with each other and do not use their real names.

For every correct answer to a multiplication or division question, your child will earn their class a point. The Times Tables Rock Stars platform will calculate the class average (the number of correct answers per pupil in the class who play during the competition hours, subject to a daily 60-minute limit (see below). Winning classes in the school and in the competition as a whole will be the ones with the highest average.

All game modes (Gig, Garage, Studio, etc.) will count but only from games played <u>between 7:30AM BST</u> and 7:30PM BST on Friday 4th.

To support player wellbeing, there is a daily time limit of 60 minutes per player. In other words, each player can earn competition points for up to 60 minutes between 7.30am and 7.30pm on Friday 4th. Once the player goes beyond 60 minutes of play on that day, they will still earn coins but will no longer earn points towards the competition.

In the spirit of the competition, please don't play on their behalf but by all means encourage and support them to the extent that it doesn't cause high stress levels or impact on family plans. We suggest a limit of half an hour a day outside school hours – some will play more, some will play less.

Pupils will also have time in school to participate in the competition so please do not worry if they are unable to access this at home.

Regards,

Mr Moore

Maths Lead

















